
 

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: GOVERNOR 

FROM: BOYD 

SUBJECT: POULTRY GROWERS IN MORTON 

DATE: 2/3/2000 

CC: SIMMONS, BUTTROSS 

Maria Hernadez, USDA Secretary for Intergovernmental Relations, called 3/2/00 to inform you 
that USDA has received more than 58 calls regarding the B.C. Rodger Boiler Co. in Morton, 
Mississippi.  USDA is investigating the issues in question.  Please advise.   


